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January 30, 2023

Satya Bajjuri
Shirdi Saibaba Prayer Center
satya.bajjuri@saimail.com

Dear Satya,

On behalf of Loaves & Fishes, thank you for your generous in-kind food donation of 271 trays of
food in 2022.

In-Kind gifts such as this are very much appreciated and will be used to meet the ever-growing
need in our community while furthering the mission of Loaves & Fishes.

Sincerely,

Kiley Benson
Executive Director
Loaves & Fishes

No goods or services were received in return for this gift.

Loaves and Fishes is a 501(c)(3) private non-profit * Federal Identification Number: 41-1421522

We are guided by our vision that all people — regardless of socioeconomic, cultural, religious, or ethnic background — deserve to
meet their basic needs for food, dignity, and respect.



